PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D. 264 BEACON STREET BOSTON, MASS.

1 February 1965

Dr. Ancel Keys Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Ancel:

I've had a letter from Dr. Cesar Vasquez, a copy of which I am enclosing. I don't quite understand what he wants to know. I suppose we could discuss this at the meeting in Venice in April. The Foundation certainly can't afford to spend much money to organize a high altitude laboratory. You might tell Dr. Vasquez, who apparently is with you now, that I am interested but have no immediate answer to his letter.

It was nice to see you this past weekend in Chicago and I hope you will have an easier February.

Sincerely yours,

PDW:cw

Enclosure